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January 25, 1982.

Judah Folkman, M.D.
Department of Surgery
Hunnewell 3

CHMC

Dear Judah:

I just reviewed your Annual Report of the Department of Surgery for
1981. I would be falsely modest if I did not tell you how much I
appreciated yar note of special appreciation in the final paragraph.
I am indebted to you for all the support that you have given to our
Service and I am pleased that I was able to reciprocate in some small

way during your tenure.

In my opinion, you are the outstanding model in the Harvard faeulty
of the combined qualities of clinician, teacher and investigator.

With best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

—

Joseph ' E. Murray, M.D.
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